
SPECIAL CALLED MEETING OF THE CITY 

4-17-19 

 

 

The City Council of the City of Lineville had a special called meeting on Tuesday, April 17, 2019, at 

12:00 noon at the City Annex building in Lineville, with the following present:  Mayor Roy Adamson, 

Council Members:  Carolyn Smith, David Proctor, Joseph Appleby and City Clerk Donna Mathews. 

 

Mayor Adamson called the meeting to order and waived any reading of minutes and paying of bills for 

this special meeting. 

 

First item on the agenda was to discuss the moving of the next meeting set for May 6, 2019, at 5:00 p.m. 

due the Council and City Clerk being at the Annual League Convention in Mobile.  A motion was then 

made by Council Member Carolyn Smith and seconded by Council Member David Proctor to reschedule 

the meeting set for Monday, May 6, 2019, at 5:00 p.m. to Wednesday, May 8, 2019, at 5:00 p.m.  The 

vote was unanimous. 

 

After no further business, a motion was made by Council Member Joseph Appleby and seconded by 

Council Member David Proctor for meeting to adjourn.  The meeting adjourned at 12:07 p.m. 

 

 

 

Attest: 

 

____________________________________  ___________________________________ 

CITY CLERK      MAYOR 


